
From: Nelson, Chris   
Sent: Saturday, December 10, 2022 6:41 AM 
To: Diane Tucker  
Cc: Van Gerpen, Patty  
Subject: RE: [EXT] Xcel Rate Increase 
 
Thank you for your email on this issue.  We have a lot of information to gather on this docket and much 
of that will come during a hearing sometime in the spring of 2023 before we will make any kind of 
decision on this rate request.  You can follow all of the filings related to this docket at 
https://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Electric/2022/EL22-017.aspx .   
  
Your comments will be posted in the comments section of the docket so that my fellow commissioners 
and PUC staff have your information available. 
  
Sincerely, 
 

Chris Nelson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commissioner 
500 E Capitol Ave 
Pierre, SD 57501 
605-773-3201 
 




